
Coronado Hills/ Creekside General Meeting 
February 15, 2022 
 
Board members present: 
Cheryl Thompson, Vice President 
Catherine Wusterhausen, Secretary 
David Risher, Treasurer 
 
10 people were present, including board members. 
 
Meeting called to order by the Vice President at 6:33 PM. 
 
Minutes read and approved. 
 
Treasurer's report approved. Discussion of including an article requesting donations in the next 
newsletter. 
 
Old business: 

• Discussion of installing security cameras at Glenhill and Berkman. 
o Reviewed camera options identified by board members. 
o Invited additional suggestions from membership. 

• Neighborhood Watch 
o The city is currently not offering training due.  The Board will check back and schedule 

training when the training position has been filled. 
• Newletters 

o Volunteers requested to help deliver the newsletter. 
o Discussion of electronic delivery.  The Association decided to continue delivering hard 

copies. 
• Buttermilk Creek 

o The City is in the early planning stages of watershed improvements. 
o The City is looking into the problem of trash in the creek. 

• Traffic 
o The Association has asked the City to move the speed limit sign on Coronado Hills closer 

to the intersection with Berkman. 
o The neighborhood is still on the waisting list for a speed monitor sign. 

• Code enforcement - overflowing dumpsters were removed from Nelson Field. 
 

New business: 
• Discussion of possible spring garage sale.  The Association decided to hold a garage sale in 

the fall, but not in the spring. 
• Discussion of sober living houses on Pebblebrook. 

 
Announcements: 

• Remember to vote. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:03 PM. 


